
 

Blair PAC Meeting Friday, 

January 21, 2022 9:00 -10:00am 

Meeting Minutes 
 

 
1) Present 

Mrs. Loat  Connie Huang  Diana Chercover Reinaldo Cheng 
 Ellie   Susan Deng  Lindsay H  Sabrina T. 
 Jen   Olivia Yen  Penny Yin  Liuchun Yang 

 
     
 

2) Welcome and Introduction  
 

3) Approval the Agenda.  Connie made a motion to approve the agenda.  First by Susan and 
second by Diana.   All in favour.  
 

4) Approval the November 20th 2021 PAC meeting minutes.  Connie made a motion to 
approve the minutes.  First by Ellie.  Second by Susan.  Connie made a motion to 
approve that there is no minutes for December 2021. First by Ellie.  Second by Susan .   
 

5) Executive Budget Meeting – Connie made a motion to approve the Budget meeting 
minutes. First by Ellie.  Second by Diana. 
 

6) PAC mail by Penny  
- DPAC meeting was cancelled, therefore there is no update 

 
7) Administrative Report by Mrs. Loat 

- Health and Safety: Attendance: 50-55 children away in average (5-7% ill ;12-15% 
away being cautious).  

o Vancouver Coastal Health changing protocol: close-contact with no symptom 
can go to school/work 

o School still very safe place to be 
o Parents can pick up self test kits from school if a child becomes ill during the 

school day.  But have to drop off at test centre and wait 2-3 days for results.   
- Mid-point Summative Assessments on e-Portfolios: Feb 1-15  
- Early Dismissal: March 13 for Conferences(Virtual) 
- Canceling Camp Jubilee 
- Student Leadership: G5/6 students with Mr. Chan and Ms. Wood 
- Blair Cares: Care for self, others and place and is the focus for ProD on Jan. 31 



- Social Emotional Learning Lessons: Div. 3 and 6 for this term 
- Primary Literacy Project: Division 6, 7, 8 
- Chinese New Year: February 1st 
- Richmond Symphony Orchestra – Cancelled 
- Black Excellence Day – January 14 2022 
- Intent to Return September 2022 – Please return forms 
- School Photographer: Mrs. Loat had discussion with Lifetouch to change a different 

photographer due to concern that only one post was taken and result in many 
retakes. We will be going with Edge Photography next year. 
 

8) Treasurer’s Report by Reinaldo (Please see attached)  
 
- Fine Arts changed to $600 ($600 from school, $600 from PAC, total $1200) 
- $500 reduced for Sensory  
- $2400 Teacher’s Allotment 
- Parents’ donations to PAC welcome 
- Reinaldo made the motion to approve the Budget. First by Susan.  Second by Ellie. 

 
9) Chair Report by Connie 

- We are sad to cancel hot lunches 
- Chinese New Year – Connie has prepared gold chocolate coins in red envelopes – 

Will send to all divisions on January 28th  
- Putting up decorations – two parents needed 

 
10) Playground Committee by Susan 

- Primary students giving their ideas about design on the new playground 
- Fundraising ideas: Krispy Kreme donuts, Freeizie Pops, Purdy chocolates, etc.   
- Mrs. Loat to set up playground committee meeting – interested parents can join 
 

 
11) Parents’ questions:  

Q: Why children not able to eat outside 
- Need supervision  

 
 

12) There being no other business, the meeting adjourned at 10:40am.  Next meeting on 
February 25th at 9am @ Microsoft Team 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 



  


